
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Going for your x-ray 
You can have your x-ray via a walk-in system- no appointment required- at Ashford Hospital or St 
Peter’s Hospital, or by appointment only at St Peter's Hospital, Woking or Walton Community 
Hospitals. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO WALK-IN SERVICE ON BANK HOLIDAYS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St Peter’s Hospital 
 

Guildford Rd, Chertsey, KT16 0PZ  
Telephone: 01932 723054 

 
WALK-IN SERVICE  

(no appointment needed) 
Opening times:  

Monday to Friday, 09:00am to 4.30pm 
 

Or, to book an appointment please call us on 
01932 723054 

Mon to Fri 08.30-16.30 
 

Or email: 
asp-tr.radiologyappointments@nhs.net  

 
 

 

 

Ashford Hospital 
 

London Rd, Ashford, TW15 3AA 
Telephone: 01932 723054 

 
WALK-IN SERVICE  

(no appointment needed) 
Opening times:  

Monday to Friday, 09:00am to 4.30pm 
 

Or, to book an appointment please call us on 
01932 723054 

Mon to Fri 08.30-16.30 
 

Or email: 
asp-tr.radiologyappointments@nhs.net  

 

 

Woking Community Hospital 
 

Heathside Rd, Woking,  
GU22 7HS 

                      
To book an appointment please call us on 

01483 846315 
Mon – Sun, 08.00 to 20.00  

 

Walton Community Hospital 
 

Rodney Rd, Walton-on-Thames, KT12 3LD 
Telephone: 01932 414205 

 
To book an appointment please call us on 

01483 846315 
Mon – Sun, 08.00 to 20.00  

 
Appointments are available:  

Mon – Fri, 08.30 to 16.30  
 
 

 

mailto:asp-tr.radiologyappointments@nhs.net
https://maps.google.co.uk/maps?hl=en-GB&q=TW15+3AA
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Further Information 
We endeavor to provide an excellent service at all times, but should you have any concerns please, in the first instance, 
raise these with the Superintendent Radiographer, Senior Radiographer or Manager on duty. If they cannot resolve your 
concern, please contact our Patient Experience Team on 01932 723553 or email asp-tr.patient.advice@nhs.net. If you 
remain concerned, the team can also advise upon how to make a formal complaint.  
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If you haven’t visited or made an appointment within 3 months of the request date your request  
will no longer be clinically valid and you will need to return to your GP for a new request to be 
made. 
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